
From: Fergus Kilkelly [mailto:fergus@rktravel.ie]  

Sent: 29 October 2008 09:29 
To: info 

Subject: RE: REVIEW OF TRAVEL TRADE LEGISLATION 

  
My response 
1.  Licensable turnover for Bonding should be reduced to 2% this year. 
  
2.  Internet reservations made and paid for by travel agents credit cards should not be included in Licensable 
turnover. 
  
3. Vouchers paid for and held by Travel Agents which are not covered by the Bond, should be held in a clients 
account and should be included in the Audited accounts, 
  
And finally thank you to the Commission and its staff for giving us the opportunity to voice our concerns. 
  
Regards 
  
Fergus Kilkelly 
Robert Kilkelly Travel 
Ellison Street 
Castlebar 
Co Mayo 
Ireland 
  
fergus@rktravel.ie  
 


